
 

January 4, 2019 

Dear 1​st​ & 2​nd ​Grade Parents, 

Mark your calendar and join the 1​st​ & 2nd Graders Thursday, February 

21​st​ as we present our music program “Squirm”.  The program will be at 

7:00PM and will be performed at the new Groveport Madison High School 

Auditorium.  Students will need to arrive at 6:40PM and should dress nicely 

for the program.  The school dress code must be followed (no spaghetti 

straps, flip flops, high heels, etc.)  Attendance at the program is expected 

for all students unless they are sick.  If you know your child will not be able 

to attend, a note informing us of the absence needs to be sent to school.   

The day of the program we will be traveling by bus to the High School 

for practice.  Each child is required to have an Emergency Medical Form on 

file in the school office.  The Emergency Medical Form should have been 

filled out and turned in at the beginning of the school year.  Students who do 

not have this form on file will not be allowed to travel with us.  In addition, 

students who demonstrate behavior issues between now and the program will 

not be traveling with us and will not be allowed to participate in the evening 

performance. 

We are excited to perform for you on February 21​st​! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Hitsman 

Music Teacher 


